R

28th September, 1964.

Mr, Gordon H. Evens, .
R.F.DJ [ H\ld.on’
NEW YORK 12534,

U, S, A,
Dear Mr. Evans,

Thank you for your thrilling letter -of the
2iat. The Chicago Tribune is well known for its

imaginative content. Their reporters subscribe to
the philosophy:

"Never ruin a good story by stiocking to a few facts",

The editor of your little magazine appears to
have added further embellishments. Please rest assured
that I have never encountered any signals which might be
interpreted as extra-terrestrial intelligence. I have
done a lot of listening in my time. :

I will be pleased to receive a copy or
reproduction of your reference for my special file on
these flights of the imagination.

Yours faithfully,

grote bexr

GR:MER



